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NEW Meeting Location:

Our beloved Jocks N Jills has closed.  The January 
9th meeting will be held at the Jocks N Jills in 

Norcross.  The address is:
7160 Jimmy Carter Blvd

Norcross, GA 30092
770-263-0910 

Behind the Kobe Steak and Frontera
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Be sure to mark your Reef Dweller calendars for 
January 9 @ 7pm for an exciting program from 

 
THE REEF BALL FOUNDATION

 
  
  

January's speaker, Eric Krasle is a board member and active participant in the 
mission is to restore our world's ocean ecosystems and to protect our natural reef systems, a crucial 

responsibility in this day and age. Eric will be describing Reef Ball's
will be showing a 3D presentation on construction and deployment of reef balls. In addition, he will describe 

what it was like growing up in the diving industry as Eric is the son of George Krasle of Diving World.  I assure 
you that he will be equally as entertaining as his dad.  This is a program you don't want to miss. 

 
For more information on the Reef Ball Foundation visit: 

 
In addition to our scheduled program, we will be updating you on upcoming trips including our Manatee trip in 

February and our Roatan trip in October. 
 

Important Note: In order to encourage active participation from our members, our steering committee meetings 
are now being held on the night of our program meetings at 6pm.  Come early, dine with us and participate in 

planning meetings, activities and dive trips. 
 

Important Reminder: Membership dues run from January through December.  If you have not renewed your 
membership for 2007, please bring a check to: Atlanta Reef Dwellers ($30 for single, $40 for family) to the 
meeting or mail your check with an updated membership form to: Atlanta Reef Dwellers, P.O. Box 48453, 

Atlanta, Georgia  30362-1453.  Membership forms are available at: 
http://www.atlantareefdwellers.org/forms/ARDSCmembershipFormWeb.pdf

 
  

Club Announcements

Congratulations to our 2007 Club Board. 
President: DeLyn Thompson 

Vice President: Lissie Stahlman 

Treasurer: Donna Scarborough 

Secretary: Diane Johnson 
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Who we are...
The Atlanta Reef Dwellers Scuba Club is Atlanta's oldest independent dive club, and is not associated with any dive shop or certifying agency. 

We exist only to serve our membership!

What we do...
Our monthly meetings consist of informative lectures, equipment demonstrations, slide and video shows, and an opportunity to meet and chat with 

other divers. All levels of experience are represented, from crusty veterans to those not yet certified! 
Our members participate in dive trips or social events almost every month. With diving as close as Lake Lanier, to as far away as Australia, our 
members have been there! The club is good for finding dive buddies, going on dive trips, learning more about our sport, or organizing your own 

dive getaway. 

Everyone's welcome...
Please browse our pages and if you have any questions, don't hesitate to drop us an email

look forward to meeting you and we thank you for stopping by...and remember...Dive Safe!

Comments or suggestions? E-mail the 
This page last updated 05Jan2005

[Site Meter] 

  

Newsletter Editor: David Scarborough (though he would like any help offered)
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